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Welcome to Issue 6,

In answer to many requests from readers, the Skutter
robot series is back with the next thrilling installment. To
get robot projects or field experiments moving, there is an
article on powering from batteries. The MagPi also
presents a slightly different use for a pumpkin, as well as
interviews and programming columns.

If you have not done so already, then we suggest you try
out the new turbo Raspbian image, the speed increase is
really noticeable.

Ash Stone
Chief Editor of The Magpi
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